MOSAICS

I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy. Once we return to school, I plan on having my current sixth
graders finish their architecture projects. We will be building the houses they worked so hard to design.
My current seventh graders will be finishing their stop motion videos they started in the Spring. We will
have a film festival in the library to watch everyone’s videos. I know the students were looking forward to
this event as was 1. [ would love to plan a reunion for my current eighth graders so that we are able to
have a formal farewell. I will let them all know the details, once I figure it all out. In the meantime,
current assignments have been posted to my Google Classroom. I have also posted some things that the
students can do to work ahead if they want to. As always, email me with any concerns or questions:
ttow(@parkwayschools.net.
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